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MUNCY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
June 5, 2018 

 
The meeting of the Muncy Borough Council was called to order in the Borough Council Chambers at 7:00 P.M. by President Ed Feigles. 
Followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Council Members present were Ed Feigles, Elaine McAleer, Rick Umpstead, Linda Stein, Buzz Baker and Mayor Jon Ort.   Absent were Dana 
Bertin and Bill Burn. 

Staff Present: Police Chief Jim Dorman, Treasurer Jeff Sholtis, Borough Manger Bill Ramsey and Solicitor Chris McKinnon  

Guest: Pat Crossley of the Williamsport Sun-Gazette and Jim Michael of the Muncy Area Volunteer Fire Company. 

Minutes of May 1, 2018 were motioned for approval by Rick Umpstead.  Motion second by Buzz Baker.  All were in favor Motion carried. 
 
Unfinished Business  

Nothing at this time 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Motion by Elaine McAleer to accept the Treasures Report as presented was second by Linda Stein.  All were in favor.  Motion 
carried. 

 
Old Business 
Demo Ordinance – The current ordinance needs to be reviewed and updated.  The Solicitor will make recommendations at our next 
meeting. 
 
Resolution 98-04 Long Range Flood Hazard Mitigation    

After council discussion, it was noted that current ordinances cover the resolutions   intent. Motion to rescind Resolution 98-4 was 
made by Buzz Baker and second by Rick Umpstead.  All were in favor.  Motion carried. 

 
New Business 
2018 West Branch COG Paving Bids  

Motion to accept Charles Construction Company paving bid ($73,508.50) was made by Linda Stein and second by rick Umpstead.  
All were in favor. Motion Carried. 
Motion by Linda Stein to accept Hammaker East LTD seal coating bid ($8910.72) was second by Rick Umpstead.  All were in favor.  
Motion carried. 

Grass clippings 
The Streets Department is having issues with grass clippings not being cleaned off the streets.  Bill Ramsey will post a notice on 
Facebook and on the Borough Website. 

 
Correspondence/Announcements  

Thank you letter from Muncy Public Library for the borough’s continuous support. 

Memorandum’s received: 

A) Bill Ramsey submitted a memo that outlined the expense difference between the interlocking rubber tile system the Recreation 
Committee requested to be ordered and the playground mulch.  After discussion, Elaine McAleer volunteered to contact FCFP to 
check guidelines of the grant. 

B) ADS requested street cleaning services. 

 

Borough Reports 

 Borough Manager – Will contact Baker Tilly for an itemized breakdown of additional costs  

 Solicitor – Will contact Cintas on current clothing rental contract. 

 Police Department – attached.  
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Fire Department – attached.   

Streets Department – attached.   

 Zoning/Building Reports –  

 Commission/Authority Reports – MBMA, WBRA, +and Muncy Public Library attached 

 Committee Reports:  Muncy Borough Safety Committee attached 

Individual Council Members – Nothing at this time 

With no further business to discuss, motion to adjourn was made by Rick Umpstead at 8:50 pm.  All were in favor.  Motion carried 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaine McAleer 
Acting Secretary 
 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 


